FLORIDA GOLD COAST CHAPTER NO. 60

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF WATCH & CLOCK COLLECTORS

September 2004 l
MEETING NOTICE 2005 NATIONAL
September 19,2004 Registration is going well. Be sure to sign-up early to get the
best tables. They are going fast.
Mart will open at 9:30AM

Business Meeting at 11:30AM
Board Meeting 12:00PM

FUTURE MEETING DATES:
October 17, 2004
November 21, 2004

ATTENTION: All Chapter 60
members will receive one free mart

table. So, bring all your stuff to sell.

You must show your 2004 (yellow)
Chapter 60 membership card to
obtain free table.

Your NAWCC National Membership
card is required to gain admittance.

EDUCATIONAL CLASSES
Conservation, Repair, & Fabrication
of Boulle Work (Buhl).

Class is full. Those signed up must
send their $250 to Joe Cohen asap.
F100 & F101 — Registration is going
on now for these great courses.
Please contact Joe Cohen at 954/917-
4676 for further information.

Other Educational Opportunities
Bruce Rosen will be teaching watch
repair, and JC will be offering his
Reasearch, Evaluation and Valuation
class. Both of these are offered at
Northeast High School in Fort
Lauderdale. Contact JC for more
information.

NOMINATIONS
The nominating committee recommends the following slate

of officers for 2005:

President Joe Cohen

1* Vice President (Programs) Bob Spinney
2" Vice President (Food) Gunther Diehl
Secretary Craig Grosby
Treasurer Cliff Taylor
Sergeant at Arms Dan Toth

Anyone interested in serving as an officer is encouraged to
come to the meeting and nominate themselves or someone
else for any position.

CHAPTER OFFICERS/DIRECTORS

2004
Pres.  Craig Grosby 954/553-4252
VP: Dan Toth 305/821-2527

Rec. Sec: Ann Banks 954/523-8426
Corr. Sec. Cliff Taylor 954/433-3278
Tres:  Gunter Diehl 954/966-6052
Srgt. At Arms:

Wayne Voumallis 954/455-0093
Dir.: Charlie Banks 954/523-8426
Dir.: Joe Cohen 954/917-4676





